
The Danish Energy Agency releases
the time schedule and tender
documents for the forthcoming Danish
technology neutral tender
The Danish Energy Agency kicks off the tender process for the forthcoming

technology neutral tender with the release of the tender documents. The

forthcoming technology neutral tender will be held in the autumn 2021.

A single technology neutral tender will be held in 2021 combining the
allocated funds for 2020 and 2021. In the tender the total potential aid can
reach DKK 1.2 billion (2020 prices) and projects with a combined capacity of
428 MW (onshore wind equivalent) can receive aid in the tender. Both solar
PV, onshore wind turbines, open door offshore wind turbines, wave power
plants and hydroelectric power plans can participate.

The forthcoming technology neutral tender is expected to open in August
2021 with a deadline for bids in October 2021.

See the draft tender documents and read more about the
technology neutral tender.
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